
 

Terry Fox Run 2021  

 

Earl Kitchener School is taking part in this year’s Terry Fox School Run on 

Thursday, October 14, 2021. The Terry Fox Foundation needs us now more than 

ever.  Please show your support by donating to: 

http://www.terryfox.ca/EarlKitchenerSchHamilton to fundraise for cancer research 

while building incredible school spirit. Together, we can all make a difference! 

#terryfoxschoolruns @terryfoxfoundation 

 

We are encouraging classes to count how many steps they take on Thursday 

October 14th throughout the day (while they transition from classes, walking out to 

recess as a class, DPA, Phys-Ed). 

 

At the end of the day classes can record their total number of steps on a paper that 

will be provided to them and we will collect and add them up for an EK total of 

steps. An annoucement will be made to let staff/students know the grand total of 

our steps for Terry!  

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.terryfox.ca%2FEarlKitchenerSchHamilton&data=04%7C01%7Chcomrie%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C90b7335452bb4943c15f08d98d817025%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637696409326832844%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=beF6dJulp2kjXDR44iCGjM%2FD84049R5BH9EmaTx3Bh8%3D&reserved=0
http://greatewhitenorth.blogspot.com/2005_04_01_archive.html
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